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SCHOOL NEWS

Year 2 information evening 

An email was sent out this week regarding 
an information evening for our Year 2 

parents on Monday 30th June at 3:30pm. 
It is an opportunity for school to share how 

the mixed classes will work next year for 
your children and an opportunity to ask 

any questions which you may have. Please 
can you ensure that any questions are sent 

to me in advance on 
headteacher@etchells.stockport.sch.uk 

Thank you. 

After School Clubs 
We are currently exploring our options 
for after school clubs for next year. We 

wanted to gather the opinion of the 
parents on the current provision which 

we offer. Also, if there are any clubs that 
we currently do not offer that you would 

like. 
Please could you follow this link: 

 https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/
1FAIpQLSf5bq-

jdkLxQtQ_5PRPur4i3Lfq1vTRdBV-
aKQm3Eo1lsbJUQ/viewform?

usp=dialog.  
There are only three questions, so should 

not take a long time but your views are 
important to us, to keep improving the 

clubs we provide.

Careers Week 

This week has been an exciting week in 
school where the children have had the 

chance to reflect on what they would like 
to be when they are older. 

It is important that we have these key 
conversations with the children in order 

for them to have high aspirations for 
themselves. It is also an opportunity for us 

to provide advice on the best way in 
which they would pursue their chosen 

career. 

We had a number of visitors in school to 
share their own real life experiences with 
the children. This allows the children to 
explore options or possibly think of a 

career that they would not have 
previously. 

The week finished with the children 
dressing up in an outfit that represented 
who they want to be when they are older. 
It was lovely to see such a range of jobs 
being represented. It has been a lovely 

week at school and a great opportunity for 
the children. 
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Kind regards,      
    Pete Cope                           	 	

	 	 and the Etchells staff

Volunteers for the Summer Fair 

With our Summer Fair being only a week 
away, we are still looking for volunteers to 

help us, even if this is for an hour. We want to 
make the event a success and raise much 
needed money for the children. In recent 

years, the PTA have paid for the Colour Run, 
which all the children loved, the Nursery 

outside area, a new sound system for the hall, 
to name a few. Without volunteers we could 
not possibly run the event. Please send me a 

dojo message if you are struggling to sign 
up. Thank you in advance.

Free family passes to Lyme Park 

I am excited to announce that Lyme 
Park have kindly offered summer 

passes to their National Trust Park. I 
have registered the school and. The 
passes should be with me by 30th 

June, ready to distribute to families 
who would like to use them. 

The pass provides free family visits to 
Stockport residents during the 

Summer Holidays. You will have free 
admission to the estate, gardens and 

house at National Trust Lyme 
between 12 July and 14 September. 

The ticket 
allows free 

admission for 
two adults and 

up to five 
children and 
can be used 

once during the 
holidays. 

Attendance 

Here are the top three classes this week for 
attendance. Well done to for having the highest 

attendance this week. 

Please look at the School Hall window to see a full 
list of classes attendance this week. 

Class Attendance

EYR 98.6%

3/4C 96.9%

6W 96.5%


